January 28, 1955

Honorable John J. Dempssy
Congress of the United 3tates
House of Representatives

Ulahingﬁnn,. D.C.
Dear Sir:

We have received your inquiry regarding your #1 Hutchinson well
in the Mulcher-Kutx Pictured Cliffs pool.

A1l necessary information has been filed in order for your well
to be placed on the first proration schedule, which period
begins March 1, 1955. It will, however, be necessary for you
to secure aduinistrative approval for you well as it is on a
non-standard proration unit., 0il Conservation Commission rules
spoeiryth:tnﬁehudcnﬂanuhawlwminthefm
of a square being a regular quarter-section dedicated as the
drilling wnit. Your plat indicates that your acreage, although
being in a single quarter-section, consists of only 80 acres.
Therefore Mr. W. B. Macsy, present director of the Commission,
will have to give administrative approval for this unit. This
will have to be done prior to May 11, 1955. I would suggest
that you write Nr, Macey regarding the matter between now and
that date.

If we can be of assistance, please let us know.

Yours very truly

Bmery C. Arnold
011 & Gas Inspector
District #3
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